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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

  

We are pleased to invite you to the 10th Annual General Meeting of West of England Rural 
Network, taking place on: 

 

Wednesday 19th October 2022 

Between 16:30 – 18:00 via ZOOM 
  

In addition to reflecting on 10 years of the West of England Rural Network, we have invited two 

keynote speakers to give insight on energy usage and generation, and rural fuel poverty. 

 

Pete Capener, Managing Director, Bath and West Community Energy 

Jeremy Leggett, Policy Advisor, Action with Communities in Rural England 

 

We will then hold a panel discussion where Pete and Jeremy will be joined by WERN Trustees 

Laura Penny from Bristol Energy Network and Sam Ross a community and environment champion 

to discuss the topical issue of energy and the impact on rural communities. 

 

This will be of particular relevance to Village Halls and Community buildings,  

Community shops and Parish Councils. 

 

To book a place for the AGM please use the following Eventbrite link to register your place and to 

receive the Zoom link and voting papers 

 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER ON EVENTBRITE 

  

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

Frances Tyson               Chris Head 

      Chair of Trustees           Executive Director 
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